
 
 

P.O. Box 37 • Greencastle, Indiana 46135-0037  

765-658-4800 • www.depauw.edu 

  

Dear Classmates: 
 

800 DAYS! 

 

Did you ever think about your time at DePauw in days?  At the convocation for the Class of 2020, new 

president Mark McCoy told the students that they are “entering into a magical time:  800 days … not 

much time to set you up for the life well lived. We have big work to do.  We will do it together.” 

These new students may not yet understand what Dr. McCoy is saying, but the Class of ’72 certainly does!  

It’s time to come together for our 45th reunion, to remember and celebrate those magical, challenging, 

comforting and transformative days we spent together.   

 

So mark your calendar for Alumni Reunion Weekend June 9-11, 2017 

 

Come meet Dr. McCoy, come see the beautiful and impressive campus full of many new buildings; most 

importantly, come be with your classmates who made our 800 days together so meaningful.  Previous 

reunions have been full of fun, food and laughter.  We promise more of the same.  If you have never come 

to a reunion, now’s the time!!  

 

The weekend will give us an opportunity to hear Dr. McCoy’s plans for the University’s future, join other 

reunion classes at Saturday morning convocation, celebrate with fellow alums in an informal setting 

Friday night for dinner and dancing and Saturday for lunch, and have our own special class dinner 

Saturday before returning to the all-alumni party.  We’ll have a montage of our freshman photographs and 

great tunes from the ’60s and ’70s, so come prepared to find yourself and your friends as you looked in 

1968! 

Check out the DePauw Reunion Webpage 

 

By the end of 2016, we want to connect with everyone and make sure you are making plans for a trip to 

Greencastle!!  Living unit reps will contact you.  Check out the DePauw reunion webpage at 

www.depauw.edu/alumni/classes/1972.  More information, including registration, will be available in 

early 2017 (BTW, we will be housed together in one of the dorms, thankfully all of which are now air 

conditioned).   

 

We are looking for ideas and welcome your input and help.  Please call or email any of us. 

 

See you in 250 days! 

                                                                                             
Jim Campbell            Bobbi Cokinis Prichard    Deva Scheel               Tom Schuck           

jacampbell321@gmail.com    bprichard@wi.rr.com    dejasc@msn.com  schuck@taftlaw.com 

(248) 202-1840           (262) 880-7393     (302) 475-1782                (513) 633-1841 
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